Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who
serve as instruments of healing for our people...

Don Curtis & Dulcie Lopez,

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the
health issue continues

Diocesan Appeal 2023 OLL Pleasanton
GOAL $17,689.00 $3,192.00
RECEIVED (As of 1/30/23) 10,455.00 1,850.00
# OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL 36/70 8/12

National Eucharistic Revival

In Christ, however, what was lost by sin has been restored and renewed even more wondrously
by grace. Jesus, the new Adam, “was crucified under Pontius Pilate, offering himself up as a
sacrifice so that we may receive the inheritance that was lost by sin. By freely offering his life on
the cross, Christ allows us to become the children of God (Jn. 1:12) and to inherit the Kingdom of
God. St. Peter reminds us, Christ himself bore our sins in his body upon the cross, so that, free
from sin, we might live for righteousness. By his wounds you have been healed (| Pt 2:24)

National Catholic Singles

Starting the week of February 6th, NCSC will be hosting a 6-week study series - “Relationship
Ready: A Single Catholic’s Roadmap to Marriage” that will cover topics such as the meaning of
love, communication, conflict resolution, male/female complementarity and much more. To sign up
for these programs, visit NationalCatholicSingles.com.

Calling All Incoming High School Students Current Grades 9-12!

Throughout the Bible, the Lord tells us over and over again, “Be not afraid,” and he continues to
speak these words to us today. Join hundreds of Catholic teens at Steubenville of the Rockies
June 23 -25, 2023, to experience the peace of Jesus Christ, who is always faithful and will never
abandon us. Find out more at gidiocese.org/Steubenville. Registration opens February 1, 2023,
with an early bird rate of $349 thru February 15, 2023.

Office of Vocations

A new flyer is at the doors with the Seminarian Spotlight for February, Trevor Fisher. It also has
some upcoming birthdays for Priests of the diocese and other important dates for February.
Each month a new seminarian will be featured so watch for the different flyers.

What did God's people say when food fell from Heaven? "Oh man-na!"

Ordlh ry'.—l_il:ne

The Catholic Parjg} Communities of
Mass Schedule

Our Lady of Lourdes February 2023
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)
324 E. Corinth Avenue 2/4 Saturday 5:00 p.m. +Barb Habe
(Parish Center & Office) *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
PO Box 90 (Mailing Address) 2/5 Sunday *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
Ravenna, NE 68869 10:30 a.m. +Michael Spotanski

2/6 Monday *********NO Services************

2/71 Tuesday 8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
2/8 Wednesday *********No Services**********

2/9 Thursday 8:00 a.m. +June Zimmer

2/10 Friday 8:00 a.m. +Jim Huryta
§10:00 a.m. §Pat Standage

2/11 Saturday 5:00 p.m. +Jane Chramosta
*7:00 p.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s

2/12 Sunday *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s
10:30 a.m. +Lucille Gappa

Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise
*St. Josaphat's at Loup City

St. Mary’s

PO Box 134 (Mailing Address)
502 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE 68866

PARISH COMMUNITY PASTORAL STAFF

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski 452.3109 (Parish Center) 452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9", PO Box 626, Loup City, NE 68853 745.0315 (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER Kathy (Cook) Vogt 452.3109 (Parish Center) or 996.4212 (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER
Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
Website: www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail: ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!




Mark Your Calendars! Our Offering to God
Last Week’s Collections

Feb. 4 5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Jospaht’s

Feb. 5 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s OUR LADY OF LOURDES
9:00 a.m. RE at OLL Weekend Dfferings Received $1.467.00
10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL EFT Received $277.50
Feb.8 6:30 p.m.CYOatOLL Income budgeted per week $3.013.81
7:30 p.m. KC Mtg at LC Convent Budget for 7/22-6/23 $157,030.00

Feb.9 12 Noon Mass at St. Mary Pleasanton

Feb. 11 5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL Buiing Fund 310.00
7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
Feb. 12 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
9:00 a.m. RE at OLL
10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL ST. MARY'S PLEASANTON
— . Offering Received $1.309.47
Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses Income Budgeted per waek $8917)
saturday, Feb. 11 Sunday, Feb. 12 Budgetfor 7/22/-8/23 $35.343.00
Hospitality
Jack & Audrey Reimers Randy & Stacy Paitz My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me
Lector
Kevin Vogt Sarah Birkby
Eucharistic Mnister
Toni Stittle Kellie Crowell
Altar Servers Parish/ Cor,nmlffee Meetings
Ava Vogt Connor Paitz OLL Men’s Holy Name on
Hailey Vogt Aiden Birkby Monday, February 20th
at 8:00 p.m.

Formed.orq is still available. Password is XXT4C6 for anyone interested.

Mark Your Calendars and Save the Date
Totus Tuus will be held here at Ravenna June 25th through the 30th.

Higher Ground

Attention high school 10th, 11th, and 12th graders. Higher Ground registration opens Febru-
ary 1st. This retreat is an incredible opportunity to grow stronger in your relationship with
Christ & getting to know your peers from around the diocese. By the end of the retreat, your
will have a greater love for God and new community of faith. You can get registered at
highergroundretreats.org and save with the Early Bird rate of $225. The early bird discount
expires Febr. 15th so don’t wait, register today!

O come, let us worhsip God and bow low before the God who made us, for he is the Lord our God.

Thank you to all who help our parishes in so many different ways, you are a blessing to the
Church! On 15 Febr. I'll be having a knee replaced; I've had one before about nine years ago. |
will be out of action for the next 4-6 weeks after that. It is a bad time to be gone especially with
the beginning of Lent but there is no really good time to have surgery. Fr. Mark will be cover-
ing most things on the weekend. There will be no daily Masses until | can get around on my
own, so will play that by ear. Thank you for your understanding and prayers. God bless you!
Fr. Richard

Knights of Columbus Coloring Contest

A big THANK YOU to the Knights of Columbus for hosting the Christmas coloring contest for the
clusterd parishes and for the monetary prizes awarded to the winners. Winners from OLL included:
Age 5: Evie Bolling 2nd place, and Claire Giffin 3rd. Age 6-7: Ava Dethlefs-1st, Payton Kriha-2nd, and
Tate Rager-3rd. Ages 8-9: Eloise Rager-1st, Lucy Bolling-2nd. Ages 10-11: Jillian Verba-1st,, Kaleb
Kjar-2nd. Ages 12-13: Ali Bock-2nd, Naomi Hervert-3rd. CONGRATUALTIONS to all our winners!

Knights of Columbus Sweetheart Banquet

Will be held, Sunday February 12th at the Parish Center in Loup City. Gathering hour 5:00 pm, meal
at 6:00 pm, with comedian Tyler Walsh to follow. $20 per person. Everyone is welcome to attend.
Please RSVP to Mark Goc 738- 2105 or Brandon Tuma 738-2353 by Feb 8th.

ccw

All are invited!!! Starting this Sunday February 5th we will be watching season one of The Chosen,
2:00 pm-3:30 pm in the church basement. This series follows the story of Jesus.

We will watch one episode each Sunday leading up to Easter!! Snacks will be provided. Sponsored
by the CCW.

World Marriage Day

In celebration of World Marriage Day, Bishop Joseph Hanefeldt will be presiding at an

Anniversary Mass on Saturday, February 11, 2023 at 5 p.m., at St. Mary’s Cathedral. All

married couples in the Diocese of Grand Island whose anniversary is divisible by 5 in the years 2022-
2023 will be honored at the Holy Mass. Please RSVP to St. Mary’s Cathedral, 308-384-2523, or email
secretary@stmarysgi.com; or Glenda Stittsworth, 308-379-9325, emailglenarch@charter.net, by
February 8, 2023. A lasagna dinner will follow at Cathedral Square. The meal is dine-in or carry-out.
A free will offering is requested.

From Kearney St. James

A Marriage Immersion Retreat will be coming to St. James the weekend of Febuary 18 & 19.

The cost per couple is $150 for Saturday and Sunday. The couples will enjoy continental breakfasts
and light lunches. Saturday night we will hold a very special romantic dinner. We will attend Mass on
Sunday. Participants are responsible for their own lodging. Flyers with more info are at the doors.

Pro-Life Coffee

Will be held on Saturday, February 18th at Riverside Golf Club, 2820 Riverside Drive in Grand
Island. Pro-life friends will be there and learn aobut the status of Pro-Life Legislation. There are
flyers and postcards at the doors with more infomation and a list of senators attending.






